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I strongly suggest that Oregon leave management of Beavers and other wildlife to the 

ODFW  and the game commission therefore I oppose HB3932 

Wildlife management based on emotion never works 

The harvest of beavers is carefully regulated by the 2022 mandatory harvest reports, 

there is not a problem that this bill fixes, but it will create more problems than any of 

the save the beaver crowd is even thinking about, 

Please consider ,the cruelest thing we can do to beavers is fail to manage them 

properly  

Thank you for your time  


